
3/11/21 

 

Hello Charlie Lanza  

 

 

I am sending you this email on behalf of my self Charles Hart 34 Lantern Lane Kingston NH and 

a majority of the unit owners in our Lamplighter Association Condo Complex. We are very 

concerned about the new rates proposed by the Hampstead Water Company under order # 26437. 

In talking with Hampstead Water they have told me that this increase will not cover any new 

infrastructure work they are doing, so we are not getting any upgrades to our system.  I think that 

with everything going on today that a minor rate increase is in line but not the intent at which 

they are asking for.  

 

Please when you are considering this keep in mind that most of us  are on fixed incomes so 

please if an increase is granted please make it a moderate one. 

 

Charles Hart  resident and board member 

 

PS Charlie could you please see that right department gets a copy of this e-mail but the dead line. 

 


